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FAN Club AGM 

19th October, 7.30pm via Zoom – all welcome! (zoom link will 

be sent later) 

For those new to school, FAN Club is our school parent - 

teacher fundraising group.  We meet throughout the year to 

plan and run a variety of events to both raise much need 

money for school, and to have fun! 

You can commit as little or as much time as you would like.  

Please join us on the 19th and see if you could like to get 

involved.  

 

Upcoming Events… 

Wed 13th  

• Swimming – Year 2 

Fri 15th  

• Tuck Shop 

Wed 20th  

• Swimming – Year 2 

• Parents Evening 3.30 – 6.50pm 

(the booking system will close 

on 17th Oct) 

Thurs 21st 

• Parents Evening 3.30 – 5.20pm  

Fri 22nd  

• Tuck Shop 

• School Closes for Half Term 

Tues 2nd Nov 

• School reopens to pupils 

Wed 3rd Nov 

• School photos (individual and 

siblings in school only) 

 

 

 

Relational Approaches 

Over the course of this year, we are implementing a new 

approach to behavior management called ‘Relational 

Approaches’ which has been proven to have a positive 

impact on behavior and social and emotional wellbeing.  

It is based around 5 principles: 

Genuineness, Respect, Empathy, Responsibility and Growth 

Mindset.  It is an approach that will be embedded across 

the whole school community – children, staff, parents.  

We have already begun implementing some of the 

features of this approach, such as calming and restoring 

moments, but it will be a years’ work to fully embed the 

approach.  

The children across school will be doing some activities on 

Monday to further establish the approach.  We will keep 

you updated throughout the year on our progress and its 

impact. 
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Black History Week 

The children have had a really great week learning about Black History.  This has 

included: Martin Luther King, black sports people and their achievements, Rosa 

Parks, Mother Theresa, wind rush, black astronauts and much more! 

We have also been reading lots of stories that include characters from differing 

cultures, talking about similarities and differences. 

This is not something that will be restricted to our weeks focus, but will continue to 

be part of our school curriculum.  

Donations needed! 

 

Small World Figures 

We are still collecting small world figures (used or new, real world or fantasy) for 

our Thrive Room.  Please bring any donations to the front office.  

Thank you! 


